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Principal’s Report 
Principals Conference 

Last week Fel and I had the opportunity to attend the Principals Conference in Melbourne. It was a wonderful chance to hear 
from renowned educators about collaborative leadership and participate in innovative workshops that will help  
further enhance the learning experiences of our students.  We also had the chance to learn, reflect, and network with other 
principals and assistant principals, particularly those from our region.   

Athletics Sports 

Our Athletics program has been showcased yesterday and today in the annual carnivals. It was fantastic to see the  
endeavour and attitude of our students taking part in all events and encouraging their teammates. Thanks to our wonderful 
grounds staff for having the oval in tip top shape, and our sports coordinators and their helpers for their hard work ensuring 
that these events run smoothly.  

Best Practice Trip 

Along with most of our staff, I had the opportunity to take part in professional development, team building exercises,  
and future planning. It was a rewarding experience, providing us all with thought provoking reflective tasks.  

The School Scoop Newsletter 

Everyone would have seen the new student driven newsletter, The School Scoop. It is a marvellous initiative that is giving 
the students a voice in showcasing events and happenings around the school. I commend those staff and students that have 
worked to get this up and running.  

Science Week  

We celebrate Science Week next week with a range of activities, capably led by our science staff. The Prep and Year One 
students will also attend an Enviro Edu session at the MRCC library.  

Careers Trip 

On Sunday and Monday our Year Ten and Eleven students and parents are taking part in the Careers Trip and will tour the 
different Universities in South Australia. It is a great chance to help them explore future pathways and find out about life 
after secondary school.  

Court Cover 

In very exciting news our court cover fence will be taken down next week as it has been declared safe, I know we are all 
looking forward to testing it out.  
 
School Times 
Please find a helpful reminder of our school times. 

Have a wonderful weekend,  

Natasha Burns 
Assistant Principal 

New Website now up and running! 
https://www.ouyenp12college.vic.edu.au/  

School Times: 

Drop off  8.30am 
Warning Bell 8.45am 
Home group 8.50am 
P1 8.55am 
P2 9.55am 
Recess 10.55am  
 

P3 11.20am  
P4 12.15pm 
Lunch 1.10pm  
Reading Time 2.00pm  
P5 2.15pm  
Pick up 3.15pm  











Please return these overdue library books 


